
 

 

Critical Infrastructure Industry Employee 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

The individual in possession of this letter is an employee of Commodity Crop Farms, Suwannee 

Valley site, located at 23769 NW County Road 307 in Live Oak, Florida 32347. The United 

States Federal Government has determined that the agriculture, food, and grocery industry 

workers are essential to maintaining the food and grocery supply in the United States, which 

includes feed corn and small grains. As such, the individual in possession of this letter is a 

“critical infrastructure employee” and exempt from local restrictions such as curfews, shelter in 

place orders, and other mobility restrictions. The load being transported is specifically essential 

for the COVID-19 relief effort. We ask that you allow this employee to proceed to work so that 

we can ensure the supply of food through this health crisis.  

Should you have any questions concerning this letter, please contact John Doe, Production 

Manager, Commodity Crop Farms, Gainesville, Florida; (378)654-9869. 

 

Best regards, 

Joe Brown 

Joe Brown 

Farm Owner 

SW/USA, Commodity Crop Farms 

Live Oak, Florida 

3/31/2020 

 
 


